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“Whoever could make two ears of corn or two 
blades of grass to grow upon a spot of ground 
where only one grew before, would deserve 

better of mankind, and do more essential 
service to his country than the whole race of 

politicians put together.”  
— Jonathan Swift, Gulliver’ s Travels, 1726 

ATTENTION POULTRY GROWERS:   

The annual poultry registration process has changed for 
2024 



Poultry Registration Website: 
https://www.agriculture.arkansas.gov/poultry-feeding-
operations-registration/ 
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SCHOLARSHIP OFFERED BY RICH MOUNTAIN CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

Contact person: Cynthia Mateu 

Phone:479-437-6054 

Do you know someone who could use some extra money at college next year?  
Thinking about studying agriculture, environmental science, or conservation?  Then 
listen up! 

As part of a statewide education program, Rich Mountain Conservation District is 
offering a first place $1000 scholarship and a $500 second place scholarship for a local 
high school senior according to James Watkins, Chairman of the district. As well as 
receiving the local district scholarship, the winner will be eligible to compete at both the 
area and state level. The Arkansas Association of Conservation Districts awards two 
scholarships ($1,000 and $500) based on student’s essay. 

The rules are simple, and the contest is open to all high school seniors with a minimum 
2.5 grade point average who are Polk County residents and will follow a conservation or 
agriculture related course of study. Contest entries must be submitted by March 
29, 2024 to the Rich Mountain Conservation District at 508 7th Street Mena, 
AR 71953. 

High school counselors and FFA sponsors have entry forms and rules. Those interested 
should call the Rich Mountain Conservation District office at 479-437-6054 or come by 
508 7th Street in Mena.  Please see attachment for more information. 

“To be a successful farmer one must first 
know the nature of the soil.”  

— Xenophon, Oeconomicus, 400 B.C. 

RMCD Scholarship Information 



RMCD Taking Resumes - Ideal for a local college student interested in 
conservation, agriculture, or forestry.   

Rich Mountain Conservation District (Polk County) is taking resumes for a part-time 
Conservation Technician Assistant position.   

Work duties include but not limited to:  assisting landowners with installation of 
conservation practices & programs, working knowledge of agriculture, and working with 
GPS equipment & computers.   

Flexible hours of work will be between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through 
Friday.  Work involves various outside jobs and some office duties.   

Contact us at 479-394-6054.  Bring resume to 508 7th Street, Mena between 9 a.m. and 
3 p.m. or email to rmcdistrict2023@gmail.com as soon as possible. 

mailto:rmcdistrict2023@gmail.com


Upcoming Events (please see attachments): 

• U of A Extension -Small Ruminant
Workshop



6pm on March 6th, 2024 at Lockesburg 

• AGLC 2024 Arkansas Grazing
Conference

8am on March 28th, 2024 at Hope 





Know someone who would enjoy receiving this newsletter? 

Please feel free to forward it to them and have them contact our office to 
be on the mailing list in the future! 

Rich Mountain 
Conservation 
District  
Web: www.rmcd.org 

Email:  
rmcdistrict2023@gmail.com 
Phone: (479) 437-6054 
Mail: 508 7th Street, Mena, AR 71953 

Sent on behalf of the Rich Mountain Conservation District.   
Thanks for your interest in grazing management and conservation, 

Steve Swall 
District Conservationist 
USDA-Natural Resources Conservation Service 
Mena Service Center (Polk & Montgomery counties) 
(479) 437-6054

Please reply to unsubscribe if you do not wish to receive this newsletter. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rmcd.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary.holland%40usda.gov%7Cbaee1d1b1a7549915b3408dc33c56d2e%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C1%7C0%7C638442170745333815%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U1%2FISzEXMmAqWKgLgglkn6NFnbtJitnGMpD5YaPLPew%3D&reserved=0
mailto:rmcdistrict2023@gmail.com
mailto:rmcdistrict2023@gmail.com



